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Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Raymond Aispuro in Northridge, CA

Good Day to you Mr. David Stawick,

I know your a busy man so i will keep this brief. I thank you for your concern in keeping consumers safe and helping them
from losing money or being ripped off by bad brokers. I only ask that you please DO NOT change the existing leverage
requirements to 10:1 Position Trading. It would have an extremely unnecessary toll on thousands of individuals such as
myself. Please leave the existing leverage requirements where they are and allow individuals such as myself to continue to
make a living for ourself.

Thank You, Sincerely

Raymond Aispuro
Forex Trader - Northridge, CA

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


